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December 6, 2024 

Subject: Notification of Business License Fee Adjustment 

To Whom it may concern, 

On behalf of the Town of Cheswold, I want to express our sincerest appreciation for your 
continued partnership and contributions to our community. Your business plays an essential role 
in supporting our local economy and enhancing the quality of life in our Town. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain and improve the services we provide, we have 
reviewed our current business license fee structure. In doing so, we found that our fees are below 
the standard practices of similarly situated Towns and Municipalities. To align these practices 
and support the growth and sustainability of our local economy, we are planning to implement an 
adjustment to our business license fees. 

This adjustment will ensure we can continue to provide the necessary resources and 
infrastructure that make Cheswold an excellent place for businesses like yours to thrive. We 
want to assure you that this decision was made with careful consideration and is aimed at 
maintaining fairness and consistency. 

We understand that changes can bring questions, and we are committed to keeping the process as 
transparent and smooth as possible. Please feel free to reach out to Sarah Cahall 302-734-6991or 
sarah.cahall@townofcheswold.org if you have any questions or require further information. 

Thank you for your understanding and for being an integral part of the Cheswold business 
community. We deeply value your contributions and look forward to continuing our partnership 
in the years to come. 

Warm regards, 

 
Sarah Cahall 

 

 
 


